
 

Thursday, February 4, 2016  

  

      

 

  
 

  

To All Faculty and Staff: 

  
As announced in my Spring Address, we will be establishing an 

Office of Diversity and an Interim Executive Director of Diversity. 

This individual will serve for one year and will report to the Office of 

the President, with dotted reporting lines to the Offices of the 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, Student Affairs, and 

Human Resources. The Interim Executive Director of Diversity will 

be charged with proposing the structure and delineating the 

functions of the office, based upon the recommendation of the 

Diversity Task Force and discussions with faculty, staff, and 

students.  

 

If you are interested in this position and are currently employed at 

Sacramento State, please send your CV/resume in an email to pres-

02@csus.edu by 5 p.m. Wednesday, Feb. 17. Thank you for your 

support of this initiative, and I look forward to working with each of 

you to make our campus a better place for our students, faculty, 

and staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert S. Nelsen  
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